
 

 

 

 
Department of Commerce, Community, 

and Economic Development 
 

ALCOHOL & MARIJUANA CONTROL OFFICE 
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
Main: 907.269.0350

MEMORANDUM 

TO:  Chair Mlynarik and Members of the 
  Board  
 

DATE:  November 14, 2017 

FROM:  Erika McConnell, Director 
 

RE:          CannTest #10009 
  Testing Facility 

 
 
This testing facility was approved by the board in June of 2016, and the license was issued on 
October 7, 2016. 
 
This testing facility has submitted an MJ-15; the changes are summarized in their submittal. The 
submitted MJ-01 has text only in the boxes where there are actual changes—blank boxes and check 
boxes indicate no change from the original approval.   
 
Should the board approve these changes, I recommend you require the licensee to submit a 
complete MJ-01 that has both the changed sections and the non-changed sections, so that the 
current approved operating plan exists in one document. 



From: Jonathan Rupp
To: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)
Cc: mark@canntest.com
Subject: Re: Completed Supplemental Forms; License # 10009
Date: Friday, October 27, 2017 9:59:41 AM

Hi Jane,

   The main thing that we are changing is how we make our waste unusable.  Instead of using
motor oil, we are changing to using organic compost and coffee grounds.  These changes are
on pages 12 and 13

To summarize the other minor changes:
 
Page 2, box 1- our original sign said "employees only" now our sign uses the language from 3
AAC 306.710 (c)

Page 2, box 2, and page 3, box 1- simplifying our visitor procedure

Page 4, box 1- clarifying where those entering are visible

Page 7, box 1- improving camera placement

Thank you for working on this, let me know if you need anything else.

Best,

Jonathan

On Fri, Oct 27, 2017 at 9:44 AM, Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)
<marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov> wrote:

Mark and Jonathan,

 

Will you please provide me with a summary of the changes you are making
to your operating plan. I will need that summary in the inbox by Monday
morning, please, in order to place it on the agenda for November 14-15,
2017 MCB meeting.

 

You are welcome to summarize it in an email.

 

Thank you

Jane Sawyer

mailto:marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov
mailto:mark@canntest.com
mailto:marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov


Occupational Licensing Examiner

Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office

907-269-0359

From: Jonathan Rupp [mailto:jonathan@canntest.com] 
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2017 2:37 PM
To: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored) <marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov>; Mark Malagodi
<mark@canntest.com>
Subject: Completed Supplemental Forms; License # 10009

 

Hello,

   We would like to submit an update to our Operating Plan, MJ-01.  I am attaching MJ-15,
MJ-01 updates, Cover Sheet, and a notarized scan version of MJ-15 page 2.  I will deliver
hard copies and a check to the office.

Thank you,

Jonathan

--

Jonathan Rupp, Ph.D.

Scientific Director, CannTest, LLC

front desk: 907-258-6878

cell: 907-202-6484

tel:(907)%20269-0359
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